
Dear All, 

Our talent show is fast approaching, and tickets are now available!

Tickets are free, but to make sure we raise as much money as we can for the school we 
will be asking for donations on the door. We will have a bucket for change, and a card 
reader for those feeling more generous!

All proceeds go to The Friends and we are hoping to use the money to fund new 
audio equipment for our amazing school.

Date: Friday 6th June, doors open 5pm (for 5:30 start)

Tickets: https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friends-of-lavant-primary-school

Snacks and drinks will be served on the night. Card payments will be available but if 
you can bring cash, please do.

For any questions, feel free to reach out at Chair@friends.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 

Best, 
Friends of Lavant  
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